
Changes to the Entrance Examination for the Graduate School of Media and 
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Fumitoshi Kato, Dean  
Graduate School of Media and Governance 

 
For those applying to the Master’s program (Application from within Japan / Application for Career 
Professionals) and Doctoral program (Application within Japan / Doctoral Program for Career 
Professionals), 
 
Due to the spread of the COVID-19 (coronavirus disease), the screening method and schedule of 
the entrance examination will be changed as follows for the graduate school of Media and 
Governance entrance examination 2020 Application Period II. There is no change for Application 
from Overseas. We appreciate your understanding. 
 
I. Changes to the screening method and additional requirement for application 
  After the changes Before the changes 
Changes to the 
screening 
method 

Evaluation of submitted application 
documents only. 

First-round (evaluation of submitted 
application documents) and Second-
round (interview). 

Additional 
requirement 
for application 

Take a in person or online interview 
(on Skype or WebEx etc.) between 
the applicant and the Graduate 
School Committee member 
(Prospective Research Supervisor) 
before the Application Period 
(Monday, October 5). 

 

 
II. Changes to Screening Schedule 
  After the changes Before the changes 
First-round 
screening 

Cancelled. Evaluation of submitted application 
documents. 

Announcement 
of First-round 
Results 

No change. 
All applicants are displayed as 
"Passed First-round" on My Page of 
the Web entry system. 

3:00 p.m., Thursday, November 19, 
2020 

Second-round 
screening 

Evaluation of submitted application 
documents. 

Interview 
Saturday, November 28, 2020 

Announcement 
of Successful 
Applicants 

No change. 
The result displayed on the Web 
entry system at 11:00 on November 
30, 2020 (Monday) will be the final 
result. 

11:00 a.m., Monday, November 30, 
2020 

 


